
  

 

Tuesday 12 November at 9 am 

Bags coming home next week in time for Half 

Term Tidying! 

Please do not bring any filled bags until w/c 4 November 

where the trailer will be in the car park as usual.   Black 

bin liners can be used if you run out of collection bags. 

Acceptable items:  Adults and children’s clothing (no 

uniforms please), shoes, hats, belts, handbags, soft toys, 

bedding (no duvets, pillows or cushions), curtains and 

towels. 

Thank you for recycling and your support.                               
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